
PMP Gateway Integration 
 
The Alaska Prescription Drug Monitoring Program (PDMP) is now offering PMP Gateway 
Integration to health care entities through grant funding and partnerships between the Division 
of Corporations, Business, and Professional Licensing (CBPL) and the Division of Behavioral 
Health (DBH). 
 
PMP Gateway Integration provides a streamlined clinical workflow for providers by allowing 
users to query the PDMP database within an Electronic Health Record (EHR)/Pharmacy 
Management System (PMS). The integration eliminates the need for providers to navigate to 
the web portal, log in, and enter the patient’s information. Instead, the EHR/PMS automatically 
initiates a patient query and returns the patient’s controlled substance prescription history 
report directly within the provider's clinical workflow, allowing providers to spend more time 
on patient care and less time on navigation. 
 
 

 
 
 
To sign up for this service, have your authorized representative/IT department visit the PDMP 
Integration Request website https://connect.bamboohealth.com/ and start the registration 
process. CBPL will cover the fees associated with the integration service for health care entities 
in the state.   
 
For more information, see the welcome packet found on the Gateway integration page.  

https://connect.bamboohealth.com/
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/cbpl/ProfessionalLicensing/PrescriptionDrugMonitoringProgram/StatewideGatewayIntegration.aspx

